
During our last PTA & ABC Board Meetings it was clear that there are several concerns about the
drop-off and pick-up traffic.  This has been a consistent problem for several years, but we do all agree
the situation is becoming more and more frustrating.

Some of the items witnessed and reported are as follows:

Speeding
Distracted driving (texting, talking, reading, etc.)
Parking in the spaces reserved for drivers with handicapped tag or license plates
Dropping off in the parking lot, not in the drop-off lane
Not parking within the lines
Aggressive behavior to other drivers
Cursing at other drivers
Inappropriate hand gestures to other drivers

This type of behavior will NOT be tolerated.  At the beginning of the year, all parents and students
signed the “Philosophical Agreement” which clearly states; “Ensure student safety by modeling safe
and respectful behavior in the parking lot at all times.”  Northern Lights is a proven successful
alternative program, and we pride ourselves in following the 18 character blocks shown here: 
https://www.asdk12.org/domain/3594 

We all care about the well-being of our NLABC students, and it would be an absolute tragedy if the
result of this continued behavior results in something worse.  

Please be careful out there, and know we are all trying to drop-off and pick-up our children safely.

BE PART OF THE CHANGE NOT THE PROBLEM

If you have questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to email the Advisory Board at
nlabcboard@gmail.com.  

IMPORTANT NEWS FROM 
THE ADVISORY BOARD

ATTENTION DRIVERS OF NORTHERN LIGHTS ABC STUDENTS



DROP OFF FLOW



PICK-UP FLOW

KINDERGARTEN THRU 5TH GRADE PICK UP IN THE FRONT OF THE SCHOOL &
5TH THRU 8TH GRADE ARE PICKED UP IN THE BACK ON LAUREL STREET

IF YOU HAVE KIDS IN BOTH PLEASE HAVE THE OLDEST WAIT WITH THE YOUNGEST


